

Thursday 31st March, 2016

Dear Parents and Grandparents

"Resurrection Rock" - An Easter Celebration

On Tuesday 5th April all year 7 students will be performing **"Resurrection Rock" - an Easter Celebration** for an audience of year 8 students, parents, grandparents, friends of Balshaw's, governors and staff.

We will be gathering together in St Andrew's Church for the celebration service which should start at 11.30am and finish at approximately 12.40pm.

The year 7 students have been practising "Resurrection Rock", working with great enthusiasm and commitment, during the past few months.

During the service there will be a special offering and an opportunity to make a donation to our Lenten charities should you wish.

I hope that you will be able to join us on Tuesday for a thought provoking performance that brings us the Easter message of good news, joy and hope.

Yours sincerely

Mrs R Atkinson-Brown

R. Altanson France.

Head of Music

S C HAYCOCKS Headteacher

